Agenda Item # /5

Date /;—’f// /;L/
Fred Mytty
From: Trish Bergman <Trish.Bergman@enoa.org>
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 9:29 AM
To: Fred Mytty
Subject: Attn Fred Mytty - ENOA Additionat County funding

Good Morning Fred,

Thank you for our conversation yesterday regarding the additional Dodge County funds to be alictted to the Eastern
Nebraska Office On Aging — specifically for our Rural Transportation Program. Can you please verify that the following
amount, $11,223/year will be added to ENOA’s current Dodge County funding {$90,234/year} as well as the date of
approval and expected date the funding will be received? Thank you again for your support for our agency and the
important services we provide to the residents of Dodge County.

Trish Bergman

ENOA Executive Director
4780 South 131t St.

Omaha, NE 68137
(402) 561-2220
Trish.bergman@@enoa.org |




